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Public Forum to discuss how nature is responding to 
climate change 
 
{ƘƛŦǘǎ ƛƴ ǊŜƎƛƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ Ǝƭƻōŀƭ ŎƭƛƳŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƳǇŀŎǘƛƴƎ 9ŀǊǘƘΩǎ ōƛƻŘƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘŜ 
focus of a free public forum in Hobart at 8pm on Tuesday 9 February, leading into a major 
international conference next week, Species on the Move. 
 
Marine species in eastern Australia, wild and farmed animals in the Arctic, and migratory birds in the 
Southern Ocean are all exhibiting signs of change. 
 
Conference organiser, IMAS Associate Professor Gretta Pecl, said the Public Forum would provide a 
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The status of species and the direction for scientists engaged in their study is also the basis for the 
Species on the Move conference in Hobart from February 9 to 12, whi

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/species-on-the-move-tickets-20403131315
http://www.speciesonthemove.com/

